
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

17 April 2025 
 
 
 

General Election – Public Holiday 2025 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
The Singapore Government confirmed that the General Election will be held on 
Saturday 3 May, which is now designated as a Public Holiday.  
 
Since this falls on a Saturday, Monday 5 May will be the Public Holiday in-lieu for 
students and staff, therefore school will be closed. This is consistent with Ministry of 
Education schools. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Gavin Kinch 
Principal 


